Luis Velasco September 16, 2025

BCSGA Advisors
Bakersfield College

Dear BCSGA Advisors,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Senator-at-Large with the Bakersfield College Student Government Association, effective immediately.

Due to personal reasons and new commitments, I am unable to continue serving in this role. I am grateful for the leadership experience I have gained during my time with Student Government, and I appreciate the opportunity to have represented the student body.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely, Luis Velasco